From: Alastair Richards

Sent: 01 November 2010 17:19

To: Alan Coyle

Cc: Susan Clark

Subject: Slightly amended version of the IPG Paper
Attachments: IPG Paper 1 - Trams 011110.docx

Alan,

Latest attempt to shift this a little further, | need to have a conversation with CAF later this week before | may be
able to add some further comfort.

Regards,

Alastair
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